
Dear Heidelberg Alumnus:  

 

First of all I would like to thank you for the interest you have shown in Heidelberg Alumni 

Canada. The number of responses is an encouraging sign that HACA is well on its way to 

becoming a success. 

 

As I mentioned in my initial email, we are going to have a follow-up meeting at the residence 

of Herr Jörg Metger, the German Consul General of Montreal, 3878 Avenue de Ramezay, 

Montreal on Tuesday, May 19th 2009 from 5 to 7 PM. At this meeting we look forward to 

introducing newly interested alumni to one another, beginning programme planning for 

HACA, and discussing innovative ways of communicating, as for instance through web-based 

messaging tools such as Facebook, MySpace or Twitter. 

 

The May 19th meeting will also celebrate the 50th anniversary of the awarding of Prof. Jose 

Nieto’s PhD degree in Mathematics from the University. I know he and his wife would enjoy 

having you join us for this happy occasion. 

 

Please let us know as soon as possible whether you will be able to attend so that Heidelberg 

Alumni International can send you a formal invitation. Details of the meeting will soon be 

posted on the websites of HAI (http://www.alumni.uni-heidelberg.de), HACA 

(http://www.alumni.uni-heidelberg.de/haca) and the German Consulate 

(http://www.montreal.diplo.de). 

 

Although I know that it is unlikely that those living outside the Montreal area will be able to 

attend this meeting, you are nevertheless wholeheartedly invited and I would like once more 

to emphasize our commitment to making HACA a national association. Look for future 

alumni meetings in other parts of the country. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Mo Klinkert 

 

Emails:  

haca@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de  

mo.klinkert@alumni.uni-heidelberg.de 


